University Academy

P.T.O General Membership Meeting Minutes
February 2, 2016

The P.T.O. Meeting was called to order at 8:05 a.m. by President, Kelley Caspary.
Executive Board Reports
President, Kelley Caspary

The Nominating Committee for the 2016-2017 school year are; Larry Weaver
chosen by the PTO, Kelly Forehand, chosen by the UA Teachers and Lindsay Haid
chosen by Dr. Crowe. Any PTO member interested in a Executive Board Position
is asked to contact a member of the Nominating Committee.

FSA Breakfast, Jenny Beighey; Room Parent Support Committee will be working
with Room Parents to provide breakfast for students on FSA testing days.
Testing days are as follows:

3rd Grade: March 29 -ELA 1 5th Grade: March 1-Writing
March 30 - ELA 2
April 14-ELA 1
March 31 - Math 1
April 15-ELA 2
April 1 - Math 2
April 21-Math 1
4th Grade: March 1 — Writing April
22- Math 2
March 31 - Math 1

April 26-Science 1

April 1 - Math 2
6th Grade:

April 12 - ELA



March 1-Writing

April 13 - ELA 2
April 19-20 ELA 1

April 26-27 Math

Amazon Smile Account: smile.amazon.smile (university academy pto inc)
5% of eligible purchases returns to UA PTO.  Account is now set up!
Vice President, Andre Boyd (Nothing to report on at this time)

Secretary, Michelle Sullivan (absent, Kelley Caspary presented)

The approval of the January PTO Membership Minutes was motioned by Valerie
Vooheis. Monica seconded, all were in favor. Minutes approved.

Membership update, we have 90 current members.
Treasurer, Valerie Voorheis

Rock and Roll Academy made some profits on their lastest concert, Jennye will
pay Fusion for the use of their venue.

Committee Reports
Fundraising, Kari Woznick

Run the Runway 5K date has been changed to April 16, 2016. We are currently
working on sponsorships, a lot of help is needed.

Events Committe, Jane Simmons
Father/Daughter Dance is Friday! Set up will be all day, help is still needed.

Spirit Day at Smitty's BBQ! 10% of your purchase total will be given back to PTO.
Make sure you mention that you are with UA.

Communications, Amy Garrison

The montly newsletter has been submitted for approval, to be distrubuted soon.



FEFE, Chris Voorheis (presented by Valerie Voorhies)

3 new grants: Walmart $1K, Science/Recycling $2or3K and Lowe's S5K.
Chris and committee members will work thru the summer.

GO DEEP, Tiffany Fleming

February 16, 6th grade is going to Tampa for the week.

Teacher Liason, Lacey Obos (nothing to report)

Arts and Music Committee, Teri Braa (presented by Kelley Caspary)
Singing Valentine's $2.00 per song to raise money for Arts and Music.
Prinicpal's Report, Dr. Crowe

Teacher Closet bought art canvas', 25lb cubes of clay, utensils, metric weights and
balances.

6th grade trip to Tampa. Students will spend the night in the Clearwater
Aquaruim and swim with the manatees.

Announcements

Box Tops for Education flier will be sent home for collection. Box Tops must be
postmarked by March 1. Money goes to the school, not PTO.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 a.m.
Next PTO Meeting in on March 1st at 6 p.m.
Notes taken by Jane Simmons

Minutes typed and emailed by Michelle Sullivan



